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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to share that we have now received the report from our recent Ofsted inspection.  We are 
very happy with the findings and feel that the inspection team has accurately assessed both our strengths 
and the areas for development.  Importantly, everything they identified as an area for improvement was 
already part of our school development plan, reinforcing our commitment to continuous progress. 
 
We are also immensely pleased that the developments we have been focused on over the last few years—
such as high-quality questioning in lessons and ensuring varied enrichment opportunities—have been 
identified as strengths.  This recognition reflects the dedication of our staff and the hard work of our pupils. 
 
One aspect of the report that we are particularly proud of is the recognition of our pupils as respectful, 
friendly, well behaving, and positive about their learning.  While I am immensely proud of our pupils every 
single day, it is always wonderful to receive such positive feedback from visitors.  Furthermore, pupils 
reported feeling safe and enjoying their learning; these two things we value highly in our drive for excellence. 
 
We will continue to strive for even better to provide all pupils with the best academic, personal, and social 
opportunities through “Learning with Compassion, Ambition, Responsibility, and Excellence”. 
 
Many thanks to all of you that completed the parent/carer survey; these were analysed by the inspection 
team.  Thank you for your continued support.  We look forward to building on these strengths and working 
together to ensure the very best for our pupils. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
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